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Weekly Reminders from Earl Kitchener School… 

Monday, October 30th:  

 Progress Reports go home  

Tuesday, October 31st:  

 Happy Halloween 
 Nutrition Program (triscuit crackers & clementines) 

Wednesday, November 1st:  

 Milk & Cheese 

Thursday, November 2nd: 

 Lunch Lady, 2nd Nutrition 
 Nutrition Program (triscuit crackers & clementines) 
 Mad Science & Ukulele Cancelled 

 Parent/Teacher interviews 

Friday, November 3rd: 

 PA Day NO SCHOOL 
 Parent/Teacher interviews 

UPCOMING…… 

Milk & Pizza:  It’s not too late to order!!  The next pizza day is Nov. 10th.  If you’re 

still looking to place an order, or to make a change to your existing order, please 
contact Danielle Schwalm at ekmilkpizza@gmail.com or 289-339-3097.    

 
Lunch Lady: Don’t forget to place your order by the end of the day on Tuesday for 
Thursday lunch.  Please remind your children to bring home the packaging to be 

recycled.  Keep track of any field trips to ensure that lunches don’t go to waste (you 
can cancel up to 8 am the day of). 

 
Fright Night: Don’t forget to join us at EK on Saturday from 4-7 p.m.!  The school 
will be turned into a spooky wonderland filled with games, raffles and treats.  Wear 

your costumes and bring your family and friends!  If you are coming to help set-up 
tonight, babysitting will be available from 6-8 p.m. 

 
Daylight Savings Time Ends (fall back 1 hour on Sunday, November 5th) 
 

Swim Team: final practice is Wednesday, November 8th, swim meet is Friday, 
November 10th. 
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SK parents that are interested in French Immersion for their child must apply 
online starting Friday, October 20th.  The final deadline for applications is Thursday, 

November 30, 2017. 
 

Parent/Teacher Interviews:  If you have not booked an appointment with your 

child’s teacher please do so as soon as possible. Instructions on how to book online 

went home a few weeks ago: “School.Appointments.Parent.Instructions”.   

Lost & Found:  We are accumulating several lost items every week.  Please remind 

your children to check the lost and found bin outside of the office regularly.   

 

 


